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To: Waverly Park Residents <2wppress@gmail.com>
Bcc: wppx.archive@gmail.com

The WPHA Board of Directors has set Sunday, 9/24/2017, as the last swim day for the 2017 pool season.  On Monday,
9/25, the pool maintenance company will put the pool in winter storage and cover it.  The pool gate will be padlocked. 
Look for the pool to reopen in May, 2018.

Responses to:  wpha.bod@gmail.com
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